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EMPTY 53’S TO CONEX

KEARNY LOADS TO FAIRBURN

Effective immediately all APL/Pacer EMPTY 53’ equipment in Atlanta
will need to be turned in to Conex, Not Tilford.

Effective July 31, all Atlanta Loads destined for Kearny, NJ  must be taken
to CSX Fairburn, Not CSX Hulsey (reference stackfacts #85 previously sent
on July, 27).

Please advise all appropriate personnel and truckers of this announcement.  If
you have any questions regarding this matter, contact your local Customer
Support or Sales Representative for Pacer Stacktrain.

Thank you for your continued support.


